
 

 

JUNE 2025 NEWSLETTER 
 

  
 

Dear General Practitioner.   
 
It is with sincere sadness that I write to inform you of the passing of 
Keith James the Litfield House Chairman of the Board of Directors who 
sadly passed away unexpectedly on Tuesday 10th June. 
 
Keith had been big part of Litfield House for over 20 years, firstly as a 
brilliant Physio and then joining the Board of Directors and eventually 
becoming Chairman in 2010.  
 
He played a vital part in working with me to expand and upgrade the 
Medical Centre over the years. 
 
Keith was one of the most positive and upbeat people that I have ever 
had the pleasure to work with, and I know that the Litfield team with 
miss him terribly. 
 
He sadly leaves behind his wife Heather and lovely daughters Elsa and 
Lois, all of whom he absolutely adored and was so proud of. 
 
I know some of you will have known him, so if you would like to leave a 
message of condolence or memory, please use this link to Keith’s 
Tribute page.  
 
If you would like to make a contribution in Keith’s memory to the 
families chosen charities, please use this link to the Just Giving page. 
  
With Kind regards 
 

 

 

Practice Manager 
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